
 
 

 
News Release 
 
Clark Hedrick Named Vice Mayor by Resolution 
 

Herndon, VA (January 4, 2023) - Town of Herndon Mayor Sheila A. Olem and members of the 
Herndon Town Council approved a resolution naming Clark Hedrick as Vice Mayor for the 2023-2024 
term.   

 
Traditionally, the councilmember who receives the highest number of votes during the general 

town elections is named to the post of Vice Mayor. Hedrick received the highest number of votes during 
the election on November 8. 

 
 Hedrick is serving his first term on the Herndon Town Council. He has previously served on the 
town’s Board of Zoning Appeals (BZA). An attorney for the federal government, Hedrick holds 
undergraduate degrees in international business and political science from Biola University, and a law 
degree from The George Washington University Law School. 
 

He and his wife, Elizabeth, a federal contractor specializing in AI and technology solutions, live in 
Herndon with their three children; their fourth child is due this year. 
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